

Name:

Vocabulary & Grammar:

Class: S7...

Reading:

Ngày giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Listening:

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....



FINAL TEST

A. VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

I. Circle the correct answers.

1. They set up their shop in the trading _____ to reach more customers.
A. center B. malfunction C. ban
2. He'll be _____ the moon when he sees his birthday present.
A. over B. on C. in
3. We were _____ in by a fallen tree on the road.
A. lowered B. blocked C. handed
4. I haven't found _____ to wear for the wedding yet.
A. everything B. something C. anything
5. He is very talented, _____ he still practices every day.
A. because B. however C. so
6. If you _____ your homework, you _____ allowed to go out.
A. don't finish / will B. don't finish / won't be C. didn't finish / wouldn't
7. The plane will _____ in about 30 minutes.
A. switch off B. take off C. pick up
8. He apologized for _____ late to the meeting.
A. being B. to be C. be
9. After the conference, I plan to _____ some of the speakers to ask them further questions.
A. get in touch with B. go over C. take up
10. The train moved _____ than the bus in the city traffic.
A. more slowly B. slower C. slower

II. Put the verbs in the brackets into the correct form.

1. Listen! The birds _____ (sing).
2. The train _____ (arrive) at 6.30 in the morning.
3. While I was doing my homework, my brother _____ (listen) to music.
4. My aunt _____ (work) in this factory since 2000.
5. These buildings _____ (build) when I was a child.

III. Complete the sentences, using REPORTED SPEECH.

1. Jane said: "I am going to the store tomorrow."
→ Jane said that _____.
2. "Are you coming to the party this weekend?" – I asked Jake.
→ I asked Jake _____.
3. "Could you please be quiet?" – she said.
→ She asked me _____.
4. They said: "We will finish our homework."
→ They said that _____.
5. "Get out of the car!" – the policeman said to him.
→ The policeman ordered him _____.

IV. Match the word/ phrase with its meaning.

1. the first model of something, used for development or testing	a. vivid
2. a machine or creature with the appearance and qualities of a human	b. prototype
3. exactly the same or very similar	c. optimistic
4. expecting good things to happen	d. identical
5. very clear, bright, or detailed	e. humanoid

1 - ____	2 - ____	3 - ____	4 - ____	5 - ____
----------	----------	----------	----------	----------

V. Find and correct ONE mistake in each sentence below.

1. We are working hard to ensure that the project runs sustainable without damaging the environment.
⇒ _____ → _____
2. Among all the cities I've visited, Paris is the more beautiful.
⇒ _____ → _____
3. Yesterday Tom worked hardest than the day before.
⇒ _____ → _____
4. We were glad hearing the good news.
⇒ _____ → _____
5. She's worried to her upcoming exam.
⇒ _____ → _____

B. CAMBRIDGE READING

PART 3

Questions 11-15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

My new hobby – gardening by Beth Collins

A garden is much more than just creating a beautiful environment. It can be a way to save or even make money and, more than that, it can be a place where you can express yourself. For me it's a bit of all these things. I know it may sound strange for a 13-year-old to be interested in gardening but I always have been and I would love to make a career out of it.

I have learned many things these past few years I have been reading about and doing some gardening. So, here is my top advice about gardening. First, you do not need to spend a lot of money to have a beautiful garden. Some of the gardens I think are the prettiest are just lines of plants. There aren't many garden decorations and pathways. It's just beautiful plants loaded with fruits and vegetables. We can also find many useful things for free, from pieces of old wood, to old pots and pans. Or, we can build things for free from materials that other people have thrown away.

If you just remember that planting way more than you need will take the stress away of losing some plants, you will save yourself a lot of worry, too.

You need to ask yourself, which plants produce enough food to make them worth growing. I actually sat down and did the maths on that one this spring. It amazed me what some plants were worth. A tomato, for example, can produce £50-£150 worth of fruit. It takes up a lot of space but that's a lot of money coming out of a 50p seed! So if I had known sooner what each plant could save us, I would have told my parents to fill our garden with different plants.

And finally, gardening doesn't have to be all or nothing. But then I guess that's more of a personality weakness than anything. I struggle with doing things a little at a time. Once I decide to do something, I usually devote every waking hour to it for a little while and then get tired. So it's okay to just have one tomato plant, and it's okay to have an off year. It will save you a lot of stress.

11. What is Beth's main point about gardening?

- A. It is hard work to design a garden.
- B. Gardens have different meanings for different people.
- C. Selling flowers is the best way to make money.
- D. Gardeners earn the most profit.

12. How does Beth describe her perfect garden?

- A. decorative B. colorful C. simple D. complicated

13. What advice does Beth give to future gardeners?

- A. spend lots of money to make your garden perfect
- B. use what you can find around you
- C. refuse to spend any money on your garden
- D. ask other gardeners to help you

14. How does Beth feel about gardening?

- A. She wants to grow everything she eats.
- B. She hasn't learnt from her mistakes.
- C. She needs to work harder in her garden.
- D. She has learned plenty of useful tips.

15. What would Beth text her friend about gardening?

- | | |
|---|---|
| A. I'm so excited about my new hobby; it's not only fun but I hope I'll make money out of it one day. | B. Gardening is so hard; you have to spend a lot of money and it's stressful, too. |
| C. I'm now spending lots of time watching my parents do the gardening and it looks great. | D. Gardening needs lots of skills and money but it's certainly worth it. I love it. |

C. CAMBRIDGE LISTENING

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/pet-succeed-test-2-listening-1>

PART 4 Questions 20-25

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear a radio interview with a young sports star, called Michael.

- | | |
|--|---|
| <p>20. When Michael got his first bike</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. he fell off it all the time. B. he rode it whenever he could. C. he went for rides with his big brother. <p>21. What does Michael say about his cycling career?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. It's always been easy for him. B. He almost gave up. C. He couldn't have done it without his parents. <p>22. What is the most difficult thing for Michael?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. not seeing his friends very often B. getting up early in the morning C. going to the gym every day | <p>23. What does Michael say a professional athlete must do?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. eat healthy food B. sleep a lot C. go to the gym every day <p>24. What does Michael sometimes do to relax?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. read a book B. play sports C. watch films <p>25. In the future, Michael plans to</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. give up being involved with cycling. B. train young cyclists. C. win as many competitions as possible. |
|--|---|